
 
 
 
 

Join us for Taste the Waste! 

 

 
 

Food waste is a hot topic right now, and many of our agency partners work on the front 
line of this issue on a daily basis. Please join us for a conversation on reducing food waste, 
valuing our food and feeding more people.  
 
April Rog, Director of Food Rescue will be joined by JoAnne Berkenkamp, Senior Advocate, Healthy People 
& Thriving Communities Program at NRDC and Bertrand Weber, Director, Culinary and Wellness Services 
for Minneapolis Public Schools. Hear about the work being done around reducing food waste and enjoy a 
happy hour menu that transforms recovered food into small plates.  
 
The event will be held from 5-7pm on Monday, July 29 at The Bird Rocks, located near Loring Park in 
Minneapolis. The event is free and happy hour food & drink will be available for purchase. More 
information can be found at www.thebirdmpls.rocks. 

 

http://www.thebirdmpls.rocks/

